
What have we been doing in Nursery this week?                        May 4th  

 

 

 

As well as lots of singing, chatting, exploring and stories, we have been role 

playing Jack and the Beanstalk with puppets, listening to the violin, playing 

percussion, checking on our bean’s progress (it has a little root!) painting 

crowns, making dens and enjoying exploring with water…. We look forward to 

welcoming Adeife, Hazel and Amayah to our Nursery class next week!  


